
 
 

18 November 2020 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 

 

Ms. BEATRIZ P. DEL ROSARIO 

Chairperson and President 

Asian Social Project Services Inc. 

10001 Mt. Halcon St. Los Baños Subdivision 
Los Baños, Laguna 

 

Dear Ms. del Rosario: 

 

In conjunction with the Philippine Competition Commission (PCC) Bids and 

Awards Committee (PBAC) Resolution No. 2020-11-0136 we are pleased to inform you 

that the contract for the “Engagement of a Consulting/Survey Firm for the F.Y. 2020 

PCC Client Satisfaction Survey” is hereby awarded to Asian Social Project Services 

Inc. in the total amount of Nine Hundred Eighty-Four Thousand One Hundred Twenty 

Seven Pesos and 50/100 (PhP984,127.50), inclusive of all applicable taxes. 

 

Should you agree with the award of contract, please acknowledge receipt of this 

notice by signing the Conforme portion below and the attached Job Order. Please return 

the original signed copy to this office at the soonest. 

 

For further details, please contact the PBAC Secretariat through the following 

contact details: (a) email: procurement@phcc.gov.ph and (b) Tel. No. (+632) 8771- 

9722 local 203/204. 

 
Thank you. 

 

Very sincerely, 

 

 

KENNETH V. TANATE, PhD 

Executive Director and 

Head of Procuring Entity 

 
Conforme: 

 

 

 

Ms. BEATRIZ P. DEL ROSARIO 

Asian Social Project Services Inc. 

Date:    

 

 

mailto:procurement.pcc@gmail.com



